
 
 

Hello Lowell Families,  

First, we want to give a big shout out to all our families and athletes who have been so flexible and 
patient with the changes in our scheduling and locations. Due to the abhorrent air quality, we have 
had to adjust and change to ensure we are making the best decisions for the health and safety of 
our players. Often, we must make decisions considering many factors not apparent to the 
community. We must also allow transportation in our schools and the schools of our competitors to 
adjust. While it may look like a decision was made too early, we are often considering multiple 
factors. Again, thank you to those who have been supportive and understanding.  

Even with all the pivoting of the season, our Lowell Red Devil Football team remains undefeated. With 
two games left in the season, there is limited time to get out there and support our team. The last 
home game, if all goes as planned, is tonight (Friday, October 21) at 7:00pm vs. Toledo HS. Please 
watch for communication regarding changes in location. We will also be honoring our Senior players. 
After that, there is one more chance to watch a regular season matchup at Oakridge on October 
28. 

Our Lowell Red Devil Volleyball team cruised through the first round of the playoffs with wins over 
Gold Beach and Bandon. They have secured their spot in the next round on Saturday, October 22, at 
SWOCC vs. Monroe at 12:00pm. These ladies are making Lowell proud as they blaze at trail to state! 

Do you have a Jr. High girl who is interested in playing basketball this year? Signup sheets are now 
available in the Lundy, MVA, and LHS offices. Practice begins Monday, October 24th in the Lundy 
Gym from 3-5. The parent information meeting will also be Monday, October 24th, from 5-5:30pm in 
the Lundy Gym right after practice. 

Due to circumstances beyond our control, the photographer for the Jr/Sr High picture day did not 
arrive. We know that was frustrating for you and for us as well. Picture day has been rescheduled and 
held Monday, October 24. If you have any questions regarding picture day, please contact the 
office at 541.937.2124. 

Next Friday, October 28, Lundy Elementary will be holding a Self-Manager Assembly at 10:40am. 
Each teacher will be handing out two student awards per class! Way to go Lundy Rockets! 

Just a few notes regarding the air quality issues. Lowell and Lundy are running air purifiers in our 
buildings and classrooms to help. While that isn’t a perfect fix, we are doing our best to minimize 
exposure to the outside. Classes are not being held outside, recesses are being managed indoors 
and students are encouraged to wear masks if they want when traveling outside to change classes 
or changing locations.  

Stay safe, healthy and kind! 

 


